
Peek at the week
Maple and Cherry Class 

WB – 05.10.20

As the weather gets colder and you may well be sending 
in gloves/ hats/ scarves etc., PLEASE ENSURE THEY 

ARE CLEARLY NAMED! 
We have welcomed the Guinea pigs and both classes have 

now met them and will be taking turns to have them. 

Understanding the world

We are still looking at and thinking about Autumn.
If the children find any natural autumnal objects please 

bring them into school to share.

Phonics & English
We are continuing with Phase 1 phonics. 

This week we are looking at Alliteration, we will be playing 
lots of games and making up silly sentences.

We will also be starting to send home a SHARING 
STORY this is not a reading book but a story to simply 
share together at home. As we do start to send home 

these book please keep water bottles out of book bags to 
protect the books

PSED

Now that the children are becoming more settled it 
would  be lovely to really start to see them become 

confident in having a go at some of the Home Learning 
Challenges. You can do these in their book and then email 

us with the photos to mark and award Dojo points.

Maths

We will be comparing amounts. Looking at bigger/ smaller, 
shorter/ taller, more/ less and exploring this via the 

story of a Squash and a Squeeze

Expressive Arts and Design 

The children are really beginning to explore our arts and 
crafts areas, often experimenting with textures and 

colour. 
Please continue to bring in junk as they really are loving 

this too. 

Communication and Language

This Half Term  - We will be using lots of language in 
class discussions and exploring  how we can listen and 
communicate with each other, both inside and outside  

Physical Development
This half term we will be looking at and exploring the children’s big and small movements. In PE they will be doing lots of 

practising  changing and learning simple gymnastics
Cherry class have PE on a Monday and Maple on a Friday. 
PLEASE ENSURE ALL EARRINGS ARE REMOVED FOR PE


